
Question(s) submitted via QR code from Pathways to Bright Futures Informational Session:

Istrouma High School - 02.22.22

Question: All we’ve gotten are vague answers, but why is this being forced? Not every kid is as prepared as

others.

Response: We found that too many students are entering the workforce or college with insufficient

credentials, knowledge and experience to launch a career that leads to future success, and as a school district,

we have a responsibility to try our best to remedy that. We are redefining the high school experience to

expand opportunities and better meet the needs of students and the future workforce. This program is about

ensuring that all students can access the resources and services they need to thrive in their communities.


